
    Inglewood, California 
    September 26, 2011 

 
The City Council of the City of Inglewood, California held a special meeting on Tuesday, 
September 26, 2011 in the Council Chambers in City Hall of said City. 

 
*********** 

 
 Following the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag of our Country, Mayor Butts called the 

meeting to order at the hour of 7:02 p.m. with all members present. 
 

City officials and personnel present were: 
 

Yvonne Horton City Clerk 
Artie Fields   City Manager   
Wanda M. Brown City Treasurer 

  Cal Saunders  City Attorney 
  Mawusi Watson  Assistant to the City Manager 
 
115 BUDGET WORKSHOP – DEPARTMENT PRESENTATIONS ON THE 

PROPOSED FY 2011-2012 ANNUAL OPERATING BUDGET.  Budget Workshop – 
Departmental Presentations for the proposed FY 2011-2012 City of Inglewood Annual 
Operating Budget.  
 
Artie Fields, City Manager presented an overview of the proposed annual operating 
 budget.  
 

 Following the City Manager’s overview, the following City of Inglewood Departments 
presented their Departmental Budgets: 

 Mayor and Council 
 City Clerk 
 City Treasurer 
 City Attorney 
 Administration 
 Human Resources 
 Information, Technology & Communications 
 Finance 
 Parking & Outsourcing 
 Community Development 
 Residential Sound Insulation 
 Planning and Building 
 Police 
 Library 
 Public Works 
 Capital Projects    
 
134 PUBLIC REMARKS.  Mayor Butts inquired if there were any persons present who wish 

to address the City Council on any matter connected with City business not elsewhere 
considered on the agenda. 

  
 Leroy Fisher commented he believes that the public should be given an opportunity to  
 speak after every department presentation, the public has questions and they should be 

answered.  Mr. Fisher also stated the General Plan for the City should be revised. 
 
 William Widner suggested the City set up a phone line for residents who are inquiring about 

Housing and Section 8 issues. 
 
 Ray Davis, District 2 resident inquired if the budget would be balanced this year and if the 

City had any reserves. 
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 Diane Sambrano commented great words, goals and objectives were presented but not one 
budget line item was presented; this is a slap in the face to residents who know how to read 
a budget.  

 
 Charles Leone thanked the City Council for bringing the Department Heads together to 

address their upcoming Budgets.  He also asked the City Council to please carefully 
consider any changes in the Parking Enforcement this is a valuable Department in the City 
of Inglewood. 

 
 Ethel Austin commented she is not in favor of outsourcing any work in the City. She 

encouraged City Council to keep all the City workers we  need all the workers. 
 
 Stuart Bailey commented on the Church of Scientology that recently moved to the City of 

Inglewood, the residents and the City Council should check out this new facility not to join 
but just to see what it is all about. 

 
 
There being no further business to be presented, Mayor Butts declared the meeting 
adjourned at the hour of 11:22 p.m. 

 
 
 
 _____________________________ 
 Yvonne Horton, City Clerk              
 
 

Approved this         8th    day of  November, 2011 
 
 
 

________________________________ 
James T. Butts, Mayor  
 

 
 


